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Dear Parents, 
 
We started the week by looking at the wonderful changes we have noticed as we move into Autumn. The children and staff 
were very thankful of the beautiful colours that they saw on their journey into school. We have started to practise songs for 
our harvest festival this year (14th October in the church) and will keep you informed if we have to change our plans due to 
COVID19.  
 
Bag2School 
Just to remind you that we will have the clothes collection in school on Monday morning. Please bring your bags of good 
quality clothes, shoes and bedding (not duvets) to the grass section outside the school hall doors. If it is raining, we can put 
the bags in the hall. 
 
Happy Book 
Max wanted to thank Alfie for being nice to him and Izzy thanked Lyra for playing with her.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Archie helped his team to win the Junior Ryder Cup by an expertly placed last putt and Izzy has passed her Grade 2 
Ballet with a merit. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Danielle, Oliver, Macy, Laura, Harry, 
Alfie, Noah, Elsie Mae, Max, Mitchell, Edith, Amelie, Tilly, Alfie, Freya, Amalie, Joshua, Poppy, Lyra, Catherine, Isabella, 
Jessica, Gabriel, Kayla, Scarlett, Harry and Poppie. Amelie, Catherine and Poppie have achieved their Silver Mathletics award 
and Catherine and Poppie were very proud of their Gold Mathletics award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury 
class with 51, 318, 702 points and our Top 10 Super-Spellers are Alfie, Catherine, Isabelle, Alfie, Poppie, Sonny, Ruby, Mitchell, 
Amalie and Sienna. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have noticed the beauty of nature around us. 
Copeland: Maya has treated us to a huge collection of autumn treasures to share in class. 
Durrington: Ray and Lenny talked about the many changes that they had noticed. 
Fitzwalter: Ruby always notices the beauty of nature. She brought in a great collection.  
Quickbury: Charlee has used her artistic skills to create some imaginative work showing the beauty of nature around us.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
Frank has really managed his distractions this week and has taken a real pride in the work he has produced. 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Summer and Maisie who will both be celebrating their 10th birthdays on October 4th. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Quickbury residential trip 
Durrington class trip 
Parent consultations 
 
Dates  
Monday 4th October: Bag 2 School-clothes collection in school - 9am 
Sunday 10th October: Copeland class welcome in church 10.30am 
Thursday 14th October: Harvest service in church 9:30am 
Monday 18th October: Parent consultations 3:30-6:00pm with creche 
Wednesday 20th October: Parent consultations 5:00-8:00pm 
Thursday 21st October: School disco 
Friday 22nd October: Non-pupil day 
Monday 25th October-Friday 29th October: Half term 
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Monday 1st November: Non-pupil day 
  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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